
Friday 30 August 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to the first weekly Parent Bulletin of the academic year.

For your information, below are some images of our new Year 7s taken on campus this week as well as
important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

All Years ● Mr Teece’s Start of Term Letter - click here for the letter shared by email earlier this
week.

● Each year the Performing Arts Department puts on a whole school production. This
year is no different and we will be performing “Legally Blonde the Musical” in April
2025. There is a chance for students to find out more about the show, how to
audition for it and have a go at some of the music and choreography, next
Wednesday 4th September between 3:30-4:30pm in the Groby Theatre. The show is
open to all students from Year 7-13. Attending the session next week does not
commit students to participate further if they are not interested. Mr Goodger,
Assistant Faculty Leader - Performing Arts.

● Maths Which Calculator - Our Arbor School Shop has our recommended calculators
for KS3/4 and A Level. Both are offered at a subsidised price.

● Please see the letter from Mr Teece regarding results, also sent out earlier this week -
BGLC Results Letter

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1P9i938dcN3n1PDMTHhiZ9At8lZwq671O/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HTeFXEZQ25v5XObga3WIXHCZes1UdITo/view?usp=sharing


Year 7 ● School Photographs - a reminder that Year 7/KS3 School Photos will be taken during
the morning of Wednesday 4th September. These are use for our in school database
and Parents/Carers will have the opportunity to purchase copies. More details will be
emailed to you.

● Summer Book Club “Wonderspace” - we are so pleased that so many of our new
students joined our free Summer Book Club and it's not too late for Year 7s to join in.
Book codes can still be redeemed (shared by email to parents/carers on Wednesday
3rd July around 15:30 from the email address itsupport@brookvalegroby.com Copies
of the accompanying activities, based on the book, were handed out at the Learning
Camp in July. However, they can also be accessed by clicking here. Students are
encouraged to have started reading the book and completing the activities by
Monday 16th September.

● Maths Calculator - Our Arbor School Shop has our recommended calculator (Casio
Fx-83GT CW) for use in class. These are offered at a subsidised price of £11.50.
However, at this time of year there are some great offers about around £16 but at the
moment places like Amazon, Asda, Tesco. Click here for the image.

Year 10 ● School Photographs - a reminder that Year 10/KS4 School Photos will be taken during
the morning of Wednesday 4th September. These are use for our in school database
and Parents/Carers will have the opportunity to purchase copies. More details will be
emailed to you.

● GCSE READINESS EVENING - THURS 5 SEPT. Please see the information letter HERE.

mailto:itsupport@brookvalegroby.com
https://bookclubsinschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Summer-Book-Club-2024-Questions-and-Activities.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VVExho6kY4ile5ynEzsFfe6TM8fiW6Tq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M2er7Nj61bjg_HGRlz4xIuIgpawvRGw6/view?usp=sharing

